
 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT 
 

 

 
TO:  All Submitting Vendors 
 
 
On May 18, 2017 at 2:00 P.M. EST quotation responses were received for IFB 17-047B Transit 
Bus Seat Reupholstery. 
 
This letter serves as notification that PSTA will reject all Bid responses for the above referenced 
IFB. 
 
We appreciate your interest in doing business with PSTA and we look forward to receiving your 
submittals on future projects. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact Jean Smith, Purchasing Agent III at jsmith@psta.net. 
 
 
 
 
Jean Smith 
Purchasing Agent III 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Failure to file a protest within the prescribe time frame stated in the IFB, or failure to post the bond or other security required 
by law within the time allowed for filing a protest shall constitute a waiver of proceedings. The 72 hour filing requirement will 
end on May 25, 2017 @ 4:00 p.m. EST. 


